
 

 

 

 

To:  Kate Wall, Town Clerk 

From:  Maureen Giusti, AICP, Town Planner 

Subject: Cancellation of Historic District Commission Meeting 

Date:  September 29, 2022 

 

The Berlin Historic District Commission Meeting scheduled for Monday,  

October 23, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 121, Berlin Town Hall has been cancelled. 

 

 

 

 


